MUTIARA INTERNATIONAL
GRAMMAR SCHOOL SDN BHD sorzmran

DISCOVERING POTENTIAL + LEARNING TO CARE + RESPECTING DIFFERENCES

8th May 2023 MIGS/ADM/T3/PSC/SS/2023/0339

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Re: Postponement Field trip to The National Museum of Malaysia

With regard to the above matter, | would like to inform you that the upcoming trip to the
National Museum of Malaysia will be POSTPONED due to the Ministry of Education’s

announcement regarding the heatwave.

Therefore, | sincerely apologise for the inconvenience caused and will keep you updated for

the new date of this field trip.
Thank you again for your interest and support for the school field trip.

Yours sincerely,

~

OG?BWL

MS. HOOI PING MR. JOHN P. BIRCH
History and Global Perspectives Teacher Principal
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